## Tanglewood Club



2025

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
				*		1 MONTHLY DUES \$53 PAYABLE TODAY
2	3 Yoga Stretch 1pm	4 Zumba Toning 10am	Yoga Stretch 1 pm  ASH WED NESDAY BEGINS THE SEASON OF LEAT	6 Zumba 10am	7	8 cHaNge cLoCk
Private Party	10 Yoga Stretch 1pm WTBM Board meeting 7pm	Zumba Toning 10a CRITICAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 7pm	12 Yoga Stretch	13 Zumba 10am	14	15
16	17 Yoga Stretch	18 Zumba Toning 10am	19 Yoga Stretch 1pm	20 Zumba 10am	21	Private Party
23	24 Yoga Stretch	25 Zumba Toning 10am	26 Yoga Stretch 1pm	27 Zumba 10am	28	29
30	31 Yoga Stretch 1pm	5.A0 20			31 MC94	sorde vio

## WTBM BOARD MEMBERS

President—Mary Danielowich 813-601-3010

Membership, Club rental

Vice-President—Pete Wiegand 914-672-4672

Secretary—Bill Ray 813-399-3441

**Treasurer**—Nancy Silverwood 813-973-8371 *Monthly dues, finances Cell 813-406-3397* 

Director—Jack Youra 727-678-0435

Calendar—Anne Hiley 813-355-1378

Office phone with answering machine 813-973-1962



## General Membership Meeting Tuesday, March 11 at 7 PM.

Please! Please! Mark your calendars and attend this important meeting! As you know, the Club is struggling financially. The income from membership dues is not sufficient to cover the monthly expenses. Some important decisions need to be made, and your input is critical. It's YOUR Club! We need to have an honest discussion about what options are realistically available to us. The Club's survival depends on this meeting. Please come with an open mind and viable suggestions. Your input matters! No one wants to see the Club fail. That would do significant harm to our neighborhood and reduce home values. Please come! This will be an hour very well spent.

## **Good News!**

Jack Youra is happy to report that on February 14, 2025 we completed the 2 repairs on our pool. It was a sweet surprise that the second leak was less costly than our first. Both leaks were on the suction side of the plumbing, with the first requiring digging up the concrete to facilitate a more detailed repair in a PVC fitting. In addition, the Club has proactively purchased some new pump room equipment to bring us into compliance with current codes, as well as a cover for the spa. This cover will help maintain the water temperature and prevent evaporation which will result in a cost savings to utilities bills. When using the spa just simply pull back the cover like a bed sheet and neatly drape over a few chairs. Then kindly spread it back over the spa when you are finished.



NOW IS THE TIME TO BOOK YOUR GRADUATION PARTY!

CALL NOW TO GET YOUR SPECIFIC DATE

MARY D AT 813-601-3010

